
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/2/2017 2:08:21 PM
Subject: Post

http://www.greenvilleonline.com/story/opinion/contributors/2017/01/30/commentary-why-support-betsy-
devos/97255104/
Thank you Senator Scott for supporting parents and children seeking better education opportunities
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